FIE be P.U.

10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

15 March 1990

Dear Gris,

JACK COMMITTEE ON BANKING SERVICES LAW AND PRACTICE; PROPOSED GOVERNMENT RESPONSE

The Prime Minister has seen the Economic Secretary's letter of 8 March to the Secretary of State for Trade and Industry. She would be content for the draft White Paper to be published before the Easter Recess on the basis proposed.

I am copying this letter to the Private Secretaries to the Members of E(A) and H Committee, to Sonia Phippard (Cabinet Office) and to Paul Tucker (Bank of England).

Par Cen

(PAUL GRAY)

Miss Gina Haskins, Economic Secretary's Office.